
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1078 
 

Asked on 15 September 2021 
 
MR D JANETZKI ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR WOMEN AND MINISTER FOR THE PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND 
FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON S FENTIMAN) – 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise the number of new Incorporated Limited Partnerships 
registered in Queensland in each of these financial years (a) 2018-19, (b) 2019-20 and 
(c) 2020-21? 
 
ANSWER: 
 

An incorporated limited partnership (ILP) is a complex agreement between partners. All ILPs 
consist of at least 1 general partner and at least 1 limited partner. 
 
There are many ways persons starting up a new business may decide to structure their 
business. Operating as an ILP is just one way.  
 
I am advised the following numbers of ILPs were registered under the Partnership Act 1891: 
 

Year Number registered: 

2018-19 3 

2019-20 8 

2020-21 0 

 
 
 
 


